LWES SBDM APRIL - 2021
LAKEWOOD ELEMENTARY SCHOOL
APRIL 12, 2021

Mrs. Clark called the meeting of Lakewood School Council to order. Council members present were
Stephanie Brothers, Kathie Hamilton, Angela Pike, and Adam Grimes.

Vi.

ORDER #FY21 - 1480 - APPROVAL OF AGENDA - Council agreed by consensus to
approve the agenda.

ORDER #FY21 - 1481- APPROVAL OF MINUTES - Council agreed by consensus to
approve the minutes of the March 8, 2021 meeting.

Everyone is happy that we have returned to five day a week instruction

Kim Adkins joined the meeting.

The winter MAP testing scores were reviewed.

KPREP Testing window begins on May 4. 1t will be all online this year.

Spring MAP Testing window begins on April 12, but we will wait until the end of April
or first part of May to test.

The Budget Reports from March were reviewed and accepted.

The March Accident Report was reviewed and accepted.

Council reviewed and accepted committee reports from the Learning Environment
and the Efficiency Commitiee. There were no new minutes from the Curriculum
Instruction & Assessment Committee

ORDER #FY21 - 1482- APPROVAL FIRST READ OF THE PARENT AND FAMILY
ENGAGEMENT POLICY AND SCHOOL-FAMILY COMPACT (FIRST READ) - The
first read of the Parent and Family Engagement Policy and School-Family Compact
was reviewed and approved.

ORDER #FY21 - 1483 - CONSULTATION TO HIRE - Council officially consulted to
hire Brooke French as an IEP Assistant.

The next regular meeting will be Monday, May 10, 2021 at 4:15 pm.

ORDER #FY21 - 1484 - ADJOURNMENT -~ Meeting was adjourned by consensus of
council.

gj’?ﬁ !) f/{? /) Mﬁ; é/ , Chairperson

WW@—J Vice-Chairperson




LWES SBDM MARCH - 2021
LAKEWOOD ELEMENTARY SCHOOL
March 8, 2021

Mrs. Clark called the meeting of Lakewood School Council to order. Council members present were
Stephanie Brothers, Kathie Hamilton, Lori Howlett, Angela Pike, and Adam Grimes.

VI.

ORDER #FY21 - 1475 - APPROVAL OF AGENDA - Council agreed by consensus to
approve the agenda.

ORDER #FY21 - 1476 - APPROVAL OF MINUTES - Council agreed by consensus to
approve the minutes of the February 8, 2021 meeting.

The District Governor’'s Cup Competition was held this month virtually. Lakewood
received 2nd Place in Quick Recall, and 4 students made it to Regionals.

The Preschool and Kindergarten Early Registration was held this month with a great
turnout. The Lighthouse Team assisted during the Registration and we had 19
Kindergarten students enroll.

Read Across America was celebrated this month and the kids loved it.

Kim Adkins joined the meeting as well as Mallory Vowels, a former Lakewood student
who is now attending WKU.

The winter MAP testing window is still open.

The PBIS Behavior Report was reviewed. This year is much lower than last due fo not
having as many students in the building.

Lori Howlett, Angela Pike and Kathie Hamilton were elected for SBDM Council for the
2021-2022 school year.

The Budget Reports from February were reviewed and accepted.

The February Accident Report was reviewed and accepted.

Council reviewed and accepted committee reports from the Curriculum,lnstruction &
Assessment Committee and the Efficiency Commitiee.

ORDER #FY21 - 1477- APPROVAL OF BUDGET FOR 2021-22 - The Budget for the
2021-2022 school year was reviewed and approved.

ORDER #FY21 - 1478 - CONSULTATION TO HIRE - Council officially consulted to

hire Keri Hodges as an Instructional Assistant I.

The next regular meeting will be Monday, April 12, 2021 at 4:15 pm.

ORDER #FY21 - 1479 - ADJOURNMENT - Meeting was adjourned by consensus of
council.

. Chairperson

,Vice-Chairperson




LWES SBDM FEBRUARY - 2021
LAKEWOOD ELLEMENTARY SCHOOL
February 8, 2021

Mrs, Clark called the meeting of Lakewood School Council to order. Council members present were
Stephanie Brothers, Kathie Hamilton, Lori Howlett, Angela Pike, and Adam Grimes.

.

ORDER #FY21 - 1471 - APPROVAL OF AGENDA - Council agreed by consensus to
approve the agenda.

ORDER #FY21 - 1472 - APPROVAL OF MINUTES - Council agreed by consensus to
approve the minutes of the December 14, 2020 meeting.

We received 14 new Chromebooks from a grant that Ruthie Miller wrote for us.

The School Safety visit went well. '

The Gingerbread Drive-Thru was a great success with over 270 families attending.
The winter MAP testing window is still open and will be closed by next month.
Teachers will run elections for next year's SBDM Council and PTT will gather parent
Members for next year.

The Budget Reports from December and January were reviewed and accepted.

The December and January Accident Reports were reviewed and accepted.

Council reviewed and accepted committee reports from the Curriculum,Instruction &
Assessment Committee and the Efficiency Committee.

The Draft of the 2021-2022 Professional Development Plan was reviewed and
Accepted.

Title | funding that was set aside by the district will be used for the purchase of online
licenses.

ORDER #FY21 - 1473 - APPROVAL OF STAFFING ALLOCATION - The Staffing

Allocation for the 2021-22 school year was reviewed and approved.,

The next regular meeting will be Monday, March 8, 2021 at 4:15 pm.

ORDER #FY21 - 1474 - ADJOURNMENT - Meeting was adjourned by consensus of
coungil.

, Chairperson

,Vice-Chairperson




